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Sir/Madam
 
Living at  and having seen the boundary plans of both
 Martlesham and Woodbridge, we both feel that our area should belong to
 Woodbridge.
Logically, the boundaries would then form both a uniform pattern and with the
 modern roads built, will divide the boundaries up correctly.
 
Mr & Mrs Ian & Janice Miller




